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From: claire kennedy [cdkennedy96@yahoo.com]

Sent: Monday, June 16, 2008 2:24 PM

To: jbuckheit@state.pa.us; IRRC; jrhoades@pasen.gov; musto@pasenate.com; jstairs@pahousegop.c9m;
jroebuck@pahouse.net; dmilne@pahousegop.com; crubley@pahousegop.com; eerickson@@aser#3v; - g
andydinniman@pasenate.com =a£n ' r ± *
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Dear Mr. Buckheit and State Board of Education Members, o § ô m

e, - ^

I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed implementation of the GCAs. Our children have to endure several
standardized tests throughout their educational career and many perform under their potential due to stress. It has been
documented often than standardized exams are not the best gage of a student's aptitude.

Another concern is that classroom time will be spent prepping the students for these exams which do not necessarily reflect
subjects they have studied. PSSAs are already given and prove our schools are on par.

Please reconsider your proposal as it seems to most to be a waste of money as well as precious classroom time.

Thank you,

Claire Kennedy

6/16/2008


